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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Harvest Festival 2016 

 

This year our Harvest festival will take place on Friday 21st October. We have Pastor Jonathan 
Forman who some of you may know is the Pastor of Blaenau Gwent Baptist Church coming in to 
talk to the children about the message of Harvest. 

 

Mrs Clifford has kindly offered to make our harvest loaf this year with help from some of our 
children. We kindly ask for any donations of tinned food and sachets that we will collect and 
donate to the food bank over half term.  

 

Watch out for photos of our Harvest Festival on our school website www.abertillery3-16.co.uk 
and on our Twitter pager @ALCRoseheyworth. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs H Hickinbottom 
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